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Rumpke Suspends Service Due to Inclement Weather 
Service will resume Saturday, February 5, as road conditions allow 

 
DAYTON, OH – February 3, 2022 - Rumpke Waste & Recycling has canceled service in some areas 
for Friday, Feb. 4, due to inclement weather. Brown County Landfill will also be closed on Friday, 
Feb. 4.  
 
“Safety is always our first consideration when we think about our business,” said Jake Rumpke, 
Region Vice President for Rumpke. “The safety of our employees and the communities we service 
was the driving force behind our decision.” 
 
Rumpke will attempt to service customers that have Friday service on Saturday, February 5, 
instead. Residents are instructed to place material curbside early Saturday morning for collection. 
Collection on Saturday will depend on weather and road conditions.  
 
“We are thankful for the patience and understanding of our customers. This is a tough situation, but 
our incredible team is working diligently to offer exceptional service, while keeping everyone safe,” 
added Rumpke.  
 
Impacted Counties include: Brown, Clermont, Clark, Adams, Highland, Clinton, Montgomery, Greene, 
Champaign, Mason, Lewis Mercer, Auglaize, Logan, Shelby, Miami, Preble, Darke, Wayne, Henry and 
Randolph. 
 
About Rumpke: Rumpke Waste & Recycling has been committed to keeping neighborhoods and businesses 
clean and green since 1932 by providing environmentally friendly waste disposal solutions. Rumpke is one of 
the nation’s largest privately owned residential and commercial waste and recycling firms, providing service to 
areas of Ohio, Kentucky, Indiana and West Virginia. With 12 recycling facilities, 14 landfills and 4,000 
employees. Please visit www.rumpke.com for more information. 
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